
February Newsletter 

Welcome to February! While higher ed reels in the federal turmoil, I wanted to share a 

glimmer of good news. The CTL's work on faculty wellbeing and burnout was recently 

featured in The Chronicle of Higher Education. A highlight from our faculty survey 

and focus groups is that burnout levels are high, but faculty do not cite students as 

a cause of burnout Can students be a source of stress/frustration? Absolutely. It's 

a variety of other sources that contribute to burnout, such as heavy service loads, 

understaffing/turnover, and anxiety related to tenure/promotion guidelines These 

findings track with national studies. It's important that the higher ed narrative around 

faculty burnout accurately reflects faculty experiences, so thank you to everyone who 

filled out the survey and/or attended a focus group! The CTL work on this continues 

and more updates will be shared. 

https://www.chronicle.com/article/what-keeps-stressed-out-faculty-members-going-their-students
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